Sent: Friday, May 15, 2015 11:48 AM
To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX
Subject: International Yoga day, June 21st
May 15, 2015

Dear Premier Christy Clark,

With the recent declaration by the UN of the "International day of Yoga" I think the Province should help do something special and Big to celebrate this. Vancouver has over the past decade evolved into the Yoga Capitol of Canada. Its the home of Lulu Lemon, Yyoga, Semperviva and many other Yoga and Wellness related companies who bring economic wealth and wellbeing to our city and province.

I think its time we let the world know just how special this community is.

warm regards

5.22

From S.22

Sent: Friday, June 5, 2015 2:14 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX; mayorandcouncil@vancouver.ca

Subject: International Yoga Day

Good Idea - International Yoga Day! Bad Idea - Closing the Burrard Street Bridge

Our city is becoming a playground rather than a functioning city. What will you do if an emergency takes place and the Burrard Street Bridge is the key infrastructure for getting people evacuated? What if there were an earthquake and you have all of these people on the bridge saying "ummmmm...."

I participate in many activities within the city, but it is getting to a point that too many major routes and infrastructure are being blocked.

Stanley Park is right there... ummmmm.....

s.22			

From s.22

Sent: Friday, June 5, 2015 2:50 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: I voted for you

start to think I made a mistake ... closing the burrard Bridge? we have a lot of parks for this.